
Please do not pass HB 3065

 I live in North East Portland, near Harriet Tubman school. I do not want to fund Highway expansions or improvements. We need to 
look to a future where we do not rely on or subsidize personal automobile trips and infrastructure. 
Instead, I want the Oregon Legislature to fund sidewalks, crosswalks, high speed rail, bike lanes, frequent bus service, electrified 
buses, intercity bus service, and basic road maintenance. 
Thank you


